
Cooke Building comes crumbling down 
Jun 12, 2020  
SANDUSKY – Crews finished razing the 
Cooke Building in downtown Sandusky. 
The demolition was originally scheduled to 
start Wednesday, but crews delayed it 
because of wind. The structure was 
demolished Thursday and Friday. Crews 
will take about a week to clear debris 
before beginning a building project. 

Property owners Rick and Meghan 
Hogrefe want to build an entirely new 
structure in its place, which will resemble 
the Cooke Building. 

Check out the video on the 
Sandusky Register website to watch some of the building's demolition.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


